
 

                                   

 

Eastfield Primary School  

Colliery Road  

Wolverhampton  

WV1 2QY  

Email: office@eastfieldpri.co.uk  

21st July 2023 
 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

We have had a lovely last full week in school. Yesterday, Year 1 rode donkeys and 

enjoyed playing on the beach at Weston Super Mare. Today, Year 6 have been 

adrenalin seeking at Alton Towers! Our Year 4 children have performed a music 

concert to Year 3. Class 11 have had their last swimming session. All of the children 

have spent time in their new classrooms with their new classes and new teachers and 

have learnt lots about each other.    

Throughout the week, Mr Tew has been dodging the rain showers to get as many 

classes and children as possible to complete their sports day races – we will announce 

our ‘house winners’ next week in our pupil of the term assembly.  

Next week, we have our ‘punctuality party,’ our pupil of the term assembly, our Y6 

Leaver’s Lunch, and our Y6 Leaver’s assembly – before breaking up on Tuesday at 

2:30pm for the 6-week holiday.   
       

Congratulations to our 

Stars of the Week! 

Class 1  Mia-Leigh S 

Class 2  Chiagoziem A 

Class 3  Tilly-May S 

Class 4  Aarav K 

Class 5  Ivy B 

Class 6  Yannis C 

Class 7  Maya K 

Class 8  Ellie D 

Class 9  Diondray C 

Class 10  Abigail W 

Class 11  Lyana A 

Class 12  Juanita N 

Class 13  Raheem R 

Class 14  Brahmjot K 

 

School Dinners - Week 1 

Monday – Jacket Potatoes with various fillings and mixed salad 

Tuesday – Chicken curry / veggie curry with rice, naan bread 

and sweetcorn / green beans 

Tuesday – Year 6 Leaver’s Lunch 

GRAB BAGS (SANDWICHES) ARE AVAILABLE DAILY 

This week, we welcomed Cllr 

Daley to school to officially 

open our bike pods. A big 

thank you to Cllr Daley for 

funding this project – it was 

something that the school 

council had campaigned for.  

In September, children will be 

able to come to school on their 

bikes and then  park their 

bikes at the pods during the 

school day.  

  

Finally, as we approach the 

end of the school year, we say 

goodbye to Miss Wiseman, 

who leaves us today to return 

to university to complete her 

Master’s Degree – we would 

like to wish Miss Wiseman 

lots of luck and say a big 

thank you for all her support 

with our youngest children in 

EYFS.  
 

Have a lovely weekend,  

Mrs Hay  

Head Teacher   

Dates for Diary 
 

Tuesday 25th July 9:30am – Y6 
leaver’s assembly in the hall 
(parents and grandparents 
only) 
 

Tuesday 25th July – school 
breaks up at 2:30pm for the 
end of term. 
 

School re-opens at 8:40am on 
Tuesday 5th September  
 
 

 

 

 

SCHOOL COMMS (Gateway) APP 
Our new and improved system 
for online payments: SchoolComms  
GOES LIVE on Monday 3rd July – you  
will no longer be able to use Pay 360 
 
 

Please download the school comms (gateway app) 
and set up an account, so you are ready. Miss Cole 
and Mrs Stewart are very excited about it and know 
it’ll make payments easier for you all. If you have any 
questions, please let the office know. This app is only 
for payments.  
 
SIMS PARENT APP 
You will still need the SIMs parent  
app for messages and notifications.  
 
 
 
 

 

REMEMBER 

School Day Changes 

September 2023 
In September, timings of our 

school day will change, and 

school will start at 8:50am and 

finish at 3:20pm. In 

September, gates will be open 

between 8:40-8:50am. 

Year 6 Leaver’s Assembly  
 

Our Year 6 Leaver’s assembly is on Tuesday 

25th July at 9:30am in the main hall.  

 

Due to health and safety capacity in the hall, 

we are only able to accommodate parents and 

grandparents.  

 

I know that neighbouring secondary schools 

break up today for the holidays, however we 

are not able to accommodate secondary school 

age children, older brothers / sisters.  

Please support us with this request so that we 

can all enjoy the assembly safely.  
 

Transition Information 
Eastfield Primary School | 

Wolverhampton 

On the school’s website > 

curriculum>class pages, we 

will be placing information 

regarding your child’s new 

class teacher so that you and 

your child can refer to it 

during the 6-week holiday. 

Hopefully this will help with 

any anxieties or worries your 

child may have about 

September.  
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